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Johanna DeLong

From: Judith Mitchell <mitchell@mcn.org>
Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2024 11:50 AM
To: Johanna DeLong
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Proposed letter to bos from HAW

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Judith Mitchell <mitchell@mcn.org> 
Date: August 11, 2024 at 10:53:44 AM PDT 
To: Jaxan Christensen <JaxanC@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Richard Thorn <drthorn80@sbcglobal.net>, DALE CARNATHAN 
<dcarnathan@aol.com>, Judy Mitchell <mitchell@mcn.org> 
Subject: Proposed letter to bos from HAW 

Dear ————, 
Hooves and Wheels Carriage Driving Club uses the Highland Springs Range Trails for 
driving events. Our animals are well trained and expensive. They are susceptible to 
respiratory problems from breathing serpentine dust. Inevitably dust gets kicked up during 
driving. If this is dust contaminated with asbestos from the disturbed serpentine we and 
our animals are at risk. Also there is the risk of having an accident were we to meet a big 
truck at that blind curve with our horse trailer.  
 
Hooves and Wheels Carriage Club supports the appeal of the Highland Springs Farm 
project permit.  
 
Sent from my iPad 


